
 
            

November 2, 2009 

A Message To Our Readers,  

A Macy’s advertisement in today’s Philadelphia Inquirer incorrectly offered Phillies 2009 World 
Championship merchandise.  The Inquirer deeply regrets this error.  Macy’s is a great corporate 
citizen, supporter of this region and our sports teams.  We apologize for this error and any  
inconvenience this caused.  

Sincerely, 

 
Howard Griffin 
Vice President, National Advertising 
  


